NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
of the
Independent Rates Oversight Committee (IROC)
Meeting of

September 15, 2025

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the full
Independent Rates Oversight Committee (IROC) meeting scheduled
for Monday, September 15, 2025 at 9:30 a.m. has been cancelled.

A special IROC meeting scheduled for Monday, September 15, 2025
at 2:00 p.m. in the Auditorium of the Metropolitan Operations
Complex 11, 9192 Topaz Way, San Diego, CA.

Luis Pallera
Supervising Management Analyst
Public Utilities Department



